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Permission Slip   

2017-2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Throughout the past years of our Cardinal After-School Program students have had the 

opportunity to enhance their learning outside of the school building and off school grounds.  

These opportunities have allowed students to expand what they are learned in the classroom 

with exciting and hands on experiences.  Some examples of such opportunities that have taken 

place in the past include visits to the Necedah National Wildlife Refuge, visits to the Necedah 

Community Siegler Memorial Library and a variety of other opportunities not on school 

grounds.   These opportunities provide a ‘new’ environment to learn and broaden their 

involvement in their community.  In most cases, the opportunity allows students to work on 

homework, continue with the reading/math groups and assist with the enrichment/self-

development component within our program.   At minimum an activity off school grounds will 

be scheduled once a month.  

This permission form is for your student to participate in these opportunities.  To assure that 

you are well informed of the activities scheduled off-school ground announcements will be 

posted in the biweekly newsletter.   We hope you understand the value of your student’s 

involvement in these opportunities and the advantages they will bring to his/her learning and 

self-development.  A separate permission will be requested for the Friday Field Trips planned 

on a variety of No-School Teacher Professional Development Fridays. 

If you choose to not have your daughter/son participate in this activity he/she will remain at 

school with After-School Program staff.  

I hereby give my daughter(s)/son(s)        ____________________

 ____________________________________________________ permission to 

participate in activities scheduled off school grounds during the school year as part of the 

Cardinal After-School Program.   

                                                

Parent/Guardian Signature       Date 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Linda Lowery, After-School Program Coordinator, at 565-2256 ext. 105.   


